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Matilda Sanders 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Holland, Ro byn P [ Ro byn . Hol land@ Bell South .com] 
Tuesday, January I O ,  2006 11 :02 AM 
Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Jeff Bates 
FW: 050773 withdrawl 

Attachments: 050773.pdf 
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(32 KB) 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Holland, Robyn P 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2006 11:23 AM 
To: Holland, Robyn P 
Subject : 050773 

Please open the attached document. 
This document was sent to you using an HP Digital Sender. 

Sent by: HOLLAND, ROBYN <robyn.hollandBbellsouth.com> 

Document type: B/W Document 
Attachment File Format: Adobe PDF 

Number of pages: 1 

To view this document you need to use the Adobe Acrobat Reader. 
For free copy of the Acrobat reader please visit: 

http://www.adobe.com 

For more information on the HP Digital Sender please visit: 

http://www.digitalsender.hp.com 

* * * * *  
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this 
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you 
received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers 
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, 

BellSouth Telecommunlcations, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 Regulatory Relations 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

Jerry D. Hendrlx 
Vice President 

Jeny .Hendrix@bellsouth.com Phone: (850) 577-5550 
Fax (850) 224-5073 

January 10,2006 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: 050773-TP Request for approval of resale agreement with Metro Teleconnect 
Companies, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On October 10,2005, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc, filed the above agreement for approval. 
However, Metro Teleconnect had their certificate cancelled in docket 050627-TP. The company is no 
longer doing business in Florida, therefore, BellSouth requests to withdraw this resale agreement. 

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Holland at (850) 577-555 1. 

Yours very t r u l k  qww4& ice President Regulatory Relations 


